
Mr. Roberto Torres 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region IV 

612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 

A4rlington, Texas 7601 1-4125 

Dear Mr. Torres: 

Enclosed are responses to your e-mail of October 25,2010, including a larger scale drawing of 
the storage facility. 

As you are aware at this time the U. S. Department of Energy has decided not to contract for the 
privale storage of the depleted uranium oxide. Therefore Armor Industries will not be moving 
forward on the storage of this particular material, However, Armor Industries will be pursuing 
similar contracts for storage in the future. 

Because of this change in plans, Armor Industries is requesting that your review of our 
application for a radioactive materials license be placed on hold. It is our understanding that this 
hold will be effective until November 20,201 1, and that at any time between now and then 
Armor Industries may request that the review be reactivated and that the monies so far paid to 
the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission will be applied to the license fee decided upon at that 
time. 

We truly appreciate your efforts in reviewing our application and your understanding of ihe 
current situation. 

,- Sincerely, 

Mike Smith 



Torres, RobertoJ 

From: Edgar Bailey [edbaileychp@msn.com] 
Sent: 
To: Torres, RobertoJ 
cc: Mike Smith 
Subject: 
Attachments: NRC-Application[ I].pdf 

Wednesday, January 19,201 1 3:25 PM 

RE: Status of Armor Industries Application 

Here is the attachment. 

Ed 

Edgar D. Bailey, P.E., CHP 
2804 Misty Shore Lane 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 

edbailevchD@msn.com 
512-934-2357 

From : ed bailevch txi3msn .com 
To: robertoi.torres@nrc.gov 
CC: mike@armorindustriescorD.com 
Subject: RE: Status of Armor Industries Application 
Date: Wed, 19 Jan 2011 15:24:22 -0600 

Roberto, 

Thank you very much for your explanation. 

On December 8, 2010, Mike Smith responded by e-mail to your request of October 25, 2010, for more information. One 
of the attachments to that e-mail was a letter from Mike (I have attached a copy of that letter for your convenience) 
which outlined our understanding of how the USNRC would handle this application. Please confirm that our 
understanding as stated in that letter is correct. 

Ed 

Edgar D. Bailey, P.E., CHP 
2804 Misty Shore Lane 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 

edbailevchp@msn.com 
512-934-2357 

From : RobertoJ .Torres@ nrc.sov 
To: ed bailevc h pamsn .com 
Date: Wed, 5 Jan 2011 14:02:46 -0600 
Subject: RE: Status of Armor Industries Application 

This application for a new license was voided and no more work has been authorized because the application 
fee was incomplete. The last information submitted by the applicant was filed away without being reviewed. In 
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addition, if my memory serves well, the applicant stated that DOE changed their mind and retracted the bid 
since it appears that the DUO is now going to be stored at some other DOE facility. 

From: Edgar Bailey [mailto:edbaileychD@msn.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 1:58 PM 
To: Torres, RobertoJ 
Subject: Status of Armor Industries Application 

Roberto, 

I just wanted top check on the status of the application review for Armor Indutries. 

I hope you had great holidays. 

Ed 

Edgar D. Bailey, P.E., CHP 
2804 Misty Shore Lane 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 

ed ba ileyc h p@ ms n .com 
512-934-2357 
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